MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
1L, October 1989

The meeting was called to order by the president, Ed.Stratton.
The minutes of the September meeting were read and approved.
The treasurer renmorted a balance of $1169.06.

Daniel Froehlich was given a large quantity of paper clamps to be
added to his merchandising inventory.

Danell Aukerman was reported to be at The Dalles selling archival
supplies.

Rebecca Kiger reported that the cemetery project was continuing, and

that the publication would consist of four volumes, the first
volume to contain miscellaneous small cemeteries.

Jean Grube introduced three new members: C. Ross Hall, Joy Read and
Shirley J. Hill. She welcomed back Bettly Wilson, Ruth Musil
and Josephine Zadina.

Ed Stratton announced that the Nominating Committee would consist of
Jane Dodge and Rebecca Kiger. He passed a sign-up sheet for
volunteers to indicate willingness to serve in an office.

He reported on Ed Eberhardt's recent illness and the desira-~
bility of visitors.

Dan Froehlich showed the items made by members for Xmas sale, and
offered tickets for the drawings.

Ed Stratton will contact Maj. Beard about doing the publicity for
the Ron Bremer seminar on November lth.

He mentioned that we need a Supplement for the Book Ligt,
The meeting was adjourned.
Mary Torgeson won the door prize.

Betty Wilson spoke briefly about her 18 months working at the LDS
library in Salt Lake City.

Respectfully submitted,

N JJJ






